
 
 
Please note that Impala is in the planning phase of its Contract Mining (core mining) 
activities and for that reason would like to determine relevant companies in our 
communities to be considered for these opportunities. It is therefore of utmost 
importance to carefully list mining related activities currently being done by your 
company (or technical partner). It is also important to include names and contact details 
of references that can confirm the work being done.       
  
  
Kindly note the following: 
  

 Information to be submitted by the 24thth of April by 10am 

  

 Company profiles of the businesses/ JV’s to be considered on the bidder’s list can also 
be sent through to kelebogile.segoe@bafokeng.com 

  

 Please indicate clearly that you are nominating your company for the Contract 
Mining opportunity 

  

 Please note that submitting a profile does not imply automatic inclusion in the bidder’s 
list as the profiles are still subject to a filter process by the Cross Functional Team.  

 


